
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 2nd November 2018 

Friday 9th November                                                                                                

Y6 lead Remembrance Assembly 

9.05am— Parents welcome                                                                         

Y5 start their Healthy Lifestyle course with 

BFC                                                                                                           

Tuesday 13th November                                                             

YR-Y5 Intra health flu nasal spray                             

Wednesday 14th November                                                     

6pm EYFS Year 1 and Year 2 Phonics and Reading 

session for parents—letter to follow                                                                                                   

Thursday 15th November                                                      

Operation Christmas Child boxes to be 

brought into school for Mrs Stansfield                                                                

Friday 16th November                                                                                       

Children In Need  - Bring £1 and 

wear SPOTS for the day                                     

(non uniform)                                                                         

Friday 23rd November                                                                                       

Y6 trip to Eden Camp—early start 7.45am late                       

finish 5.00pm                                                                                       

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                                           

Welcome back to school. I hope that  you had a lovely 
half term with your children. This half term up to   
Christmas will be very busy and full of fun. Keep an eye 
on the calendar dates and read the class topic updates 
that are coming home tonight with your child. 

Our Remembrance Assembly is on Friday 9th November 
at 9.05am and will be led by our Year 6 children. Parents 
and family members are very welcome to join us.   

Thank you for your understanding and continued                                          
support, Mrs L Stinchon 

Thank you so much for supporting our 
first event of this academic year—the 
Halloween Disco. It was very well 
attended and the children had a 
“SPOOK”tacular time! Hopefully they 
were not too sick from all the sweets ;) 

Decorate a pumpkin competition—Congratulations to the 
winner and runner up from each class! 

EYFS—Polly                                                                                                       
Y1— Noah, Isla and Freddie R                                                                                     
Y2—Molly and Jenna                                                                 
Y3—Riley and Jessica                               
Y4—Helena, Luke and Ryan                           
Y6—Kate 

 

 

Our Certificate winners this week are: 

EYFS Millie Anslow 

Yr 1 Violet Haddrell 

Yr 2 Toby Peel 

Yr 3 Elise Bennett 

Yr 4 Vincent Duerden and Max Thompson 

Yr 5 Imogen Birtwistle 

Yr 6 Tallulah Massey 

100% attendance this week for                   

Year 2  and Year 6—well done! 



Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  
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After half term … 

Letters for the clubs and payment on Parentmail have 

now been sent out. All clubs will start on wb 5th                           

November and will run for 6 

weeks. 

Monday                                                                           

Year 3/4 Dodgeball with Mr  Irvine. 3.30-

4.30pm                                                                                   

20 places available                                                                                                        

Tuesday                                                                                                                               

Key Stage 2 Football with Mr Burnley and Mr 

Irvine 3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday                                                                                       

BFC  - Ball games and skills for Key Stage 1                              

(year 1 and year 2)  with BFC coaches 3.30-4.30pm                           

20 places available                                                  

 

Leaflets full of information about this                             

worthwhile cause will be coming home with 

your child/ren tonight.  

Do you have an empty shoebox? 

Do you have some Christmas wrapping                         

paper? 

Could you fill the box with a variety of suitable 

items listed in the information sheet?  

Mrs Stansfield is kindly arranging for the                      

collection of the boxes so they MUST be in 

school on Thursday 15th November. 

Thank you for your generosity. 

Our Y5 and Y6 librarians 

are organising a                        

Pre-loved Book Sale                                                                    

on Friday 16th                           

November. 

This will take place                  

before and after school and more details will 

follow.  

They want to raise money and then they can 

buy new books for the Young Readers Club that 

they want to set up in the Spring term!  

Therefore, we are asking for you all to have a 

sort out at home and donate some of the 

books you no longer read or need to this                       

worthy cause!                                                                          

The books will be collected in Y5 classroom.                                                                         

Thank you 

Poppies—a variety of items available for donations 

each playtime this next week. 


